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MEMORANDUM

April 19, 2010

TO: Senator Chris Romer
Senator Dan Gibbs, Chair Senate Transportation

FROM: David Porter, Senior Fiscal Analyst, 303-866-4375

SUBJECT: Intent to Postpone Indefinitely SB10-145

You recently informed our office of your intention to ask the Senate Transportation
Committee to postpone indefinitely your bill, SB 10-145, concerning requiring a feasibility
study of a rail fixed guideway system between the Auraria higher education center and the
Anschutz medical campus of the University of Colorado at Denver.  On the basis of this
information, we have stopped work on the fiscal note for the bill.  If the committee does not
PI the bill on April 22, 2010, we will continue to work towards completion of the fiscal
note for a committee meeting at a later date.
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